
Kindergarten & Preschool Registration Announcement

This announcement is for parents of upcoming preschool and kindergarten aged students.
Beginning today, March 20th, parents can log onto the Bright Local Schools webpage
www.blsd.us and click on the link provided for either Kindergarten or Preschool. The
kindergarten screening date is Wednesday, April 5th. The preschool playdate is Friday, April
28th.

Please complete the Google survey which will start your child's registration process. For
kindergarten aged students, Mrs. DeAtley will then follow up with a call to you to set up a time
for your child(s) screening appointment on April 5th. Your child is expected to attend the
kindergarten screening and or preschool playdate. Whether your child is new to the district or a
returning student in kindergarten or preschool, we need for you to complete the grade
appropriate survey.

The following documents are required for your child for both registrations:

Birth Certificate
Social Security Card
Immunization Record
Proof of Residence
Parent Driver's License
Custody Papers if applicable
*For preschool students - we are requesting your latest tax return document for tuition
purposes.

Providing copies of these documents on the kindergarten screening date and preschool
playdate will be most helpful. You may drop these documents off to the school prior to the
screening dates. We can also make copies here at school if you are not able to provide copies.

Please share this information with any future preschool and kindergarten parents.

For questions regarding either registration, please call the elementary school, Mrs. DeAtley,
Miss Beresford or Mrs. Forsythe at 937-927-7010. Thank you!

http://www.blsd.us

